
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

I'd like to start by saying thank you so much for supporting Children in Need last week. As a school 
we raised £381.63 and the children thoroughly enjoyed 'facing their fears' throughout the day. 
Check out our school Facebook page to see some of their faces, they had so much fun. 
 
On Tuesday we held our parent workshop 'Same Difference' which the children will also access on 
6th December. It was nice to see the Clergy, Council and Local Police supporting the initiative too. 
The workshops teach about stereotyping, challenging their own perceptions, community cohesion 
and British values. 
 
This week our school choir has clearly inspired many of our children as they are coming to see me 
daily to sing. They are extremely talented and Miss Frost has clearly enthused them all! We have a 
few events organised for the choir to sing in the local community over the next few weeks. The first 
being the Christmas fair at Dorset Road community centre. Thanks so much to our PTFA for 
organising, do come along to show your support. 
 
It has been National Road Safety Week this week and Miss Hayward has led the school in taking 
part. Children have undertaken numerous activities in class and I'm sure they will be telling you all 
about them at home too. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Miss L. Young 
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What’s coming up... 
 

Thursday, 7th December - Whole MAT Pantomime – St Helens Theatre Royal – Snow White 
Friday, 8th December – Little Dragon’s Christmas Concert 
Monday, 11th December – Little Dragon’s Christmas Party (own clothes) 

Please be reminded: 
 

No Dogs are allowed on school Premises 
 

Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to drop off children for 
breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very 
dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. Please 
also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in the 
bus lane. 
 


